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St. Bartholomew Church 
P.O. Box 448 
Manchester, Md. 21102 
Linda Sterner 410-239-8881 
Kelly Guest 443-289-4598 
 
On June 7th we will be traveling to Hickory Falls 
in Hanover, PA to play a game of putt-putt and 
have a frozen dessert.  We will leave at 7:00 and 
return around 10:00.  The cost for the putt-putt 
is $8.50 and if you would like a frozen treat from 
Rita’s which is right there,  bring some cash for 
that.  Please let us know by June 5th so that we 
may have transportation for all. 
 
On June 12th we will be joining our Rosary 
group to pray for our country.  We will meet in 
the Historic Church at 7:00 and then travel to 
the Parish Center for some games  We will finish 
at 8:30PM.  Come and support our country and 
have some fun. 
 
On June 15th and 16th we will be handing out 
cards for Father’s Day for our earthly fathers 
after all Mass times.  Let us know what time you 
will be available to honor them 
 
On June 19th from 6:30-8:00 we will play 
“Ultimate Frisbee” at Panther Park,  This should 
be lots of fun.  Hope to see you there :) 
 
On June 26th from 1:00-3:00 in the shady 
backyard of Father Roach we will have a picnic, 
with some yard games to play.   We will provide 
chicken and drinks, please bring something to 
share.  Let us know you can make it by June 24th 
so that we have food for all. 
 
On June 28th we will be traveling to the Harry 
Grove Stadium to see the Frederick keys 
baseball game, complete with fireworks.  We will 
team up with our Knights of Columbus and they 
will treat all active Altar Servers.  If you are not 
an Altar Server come and join us, the price for 
the ticket is $12.00.  Le us know by June 26th if 
you plan to join so that we may have 
transportation for all. 
 
If you have any questions, please give us a call 
 
 
 
 
 
 


